
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background: 

The purpose of the Public Charter Schools Federal Grant Program is to increase the number of high-quality 
charter schools and to improve student achievement by providing financial assistance for the planning, 
program design and implementation costs for charter schools. Priority is to first-year charter schools 
approved to open during the 2016-2017 school year. The Florida Department of Education, through the 
Office of Independent Education and Parental Choice, establishes the processes, procedures and 
accountability measures for CSP grants. District staff reviews the applications for completion and accuracy 
for any section supported by data.  

A copy of all supporting documents is available at the Charter Schools Management/Support Department 
on the 12th floor of the K.C.W. Administration Center. 

A copy of all supporting documents is available online via the Broward County Public Schools eAgenda 
at: https://webappe.browardschools.com/eagenda/. 

 


